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ADDENDUM NO. 1 – CONTENT WRITING, EDITING AND PROOFREADING  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
 

Date Addendum No. 1 Posted: August 5, 2022 
 

This Addendum No. 1 amends the RFQ, released by First 5 LA on July 28, 2022. Updates and 
revisions in the solicitation documents that are language additions are denoted in blue.  Language 
that has been removed is denoted in red strikethrough. 
 
 
REVISIONS - The following revisions have been made to the RFQ:  

 Cover Page 
o Added language to note that an Addendum has been issued and the date of 

issuance.  
 

IV. Section IV (Scope of Work) on Pg. 9-10 has the following revisions:  
 

“The selected proposer will be required to provide content writing, editing, and proofreading services.  
Proposer may only propose a subcontractor for up to one of the three services.  Additionally, 
Proposer must utilize the same subcontractor for the initial 12-month agreement.  The preference for 
no more than one subcontractored writer is based on the efficiency benefits First 5 LA will gain over 
time as the subcontractorwriter builds knowledge on early childhood development and 
understanding of how First 5 LA’s strategic work intersects across Centers, Offices and teams.” 

 
[END OF BODY OF ADDENDUM NO.1] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


